
matic service and in aid work. I refer particularly to a speech I made in Quebec

City, in June 1963, stressing the importance of recruiting young people who would

help to present Canadian policy abroad in the appropriate bicultural and bilingual

terms. It is clear that, if we are to expand our diplomatic representation in Africa,
if we are to develop our aid operations, if we are to strengthen our relations with

the Francophone world, we shall need urgently, both in Ottawa and at our posts

abroad, more qualified bilingual personnel. The opportunity is there for those who

wish to serve and to assist in implementing policies and programmes which will

assert the bilingual and bicultural character of our country in Ottawa and in Ca-
nadian activities abroad.. . .
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